
Newlight Communications Inc. 
8 Chestnut Place 
Ho-Ho-Kus, NJ 07423-1613 
 
March 17, 2005 
 
Jacklyn Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling, 
 
This letter of transmittal represents the first part of seven total documents which compile to form Newlight 
Communications Inc.’s New York State tariff to provide long distance telecommunication service in the 
state of New York.  Under the laws and regulations of the state of New York, Newlight Communications Inc. 
plans to abide by all laws, local and federal, while serving the people of New York who choose to use our 
service. 
 
I hope that all is in order with the documents in this submission, so that we may be able to begin service in 
New York as quickly as policy permits.  If there need be any corrections, I can be found at (201) 214-3937, 
and e-mailed at zfarman@newlight.cc.   
 
I thank you for your time,  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Zeeshaan Farman 
Chief Operations Officer 
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